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To whom this may concern : 

Please take the people of Oregon seriously and bring back hound hunting . Not only  

are they killing everyone s livestock in lane county and neighboring counties, I  

believe it is very dangerous for the trappers that are out there not to have the help of  

hounds . When I moved to Oregon in the early 80’s this was not a problem . These  

animals are getting close to schools , neighborhoods. Don’t children and families  

have enough predators to worry about without cougars being one of them. It’s  

sickening that families trying to raise their own animals to feed families are taken by  

these beasts . Thank you for your consideration, signed a worried farmer ,  

grandmother , Brenda Gray 


